Circular No.: 18-048
Date

:
 17 March 2018
To

:
ALL RESIDENTS
Subject
: 
2018 CAR STICKERS 
We are pleased to inform you that the 2018 Car Stickers are already available at the Administration Office.
Kindly be guided by the following requirements:

	
	NEW APPLICATION
	RENEWAL

	REQUIREMENTS
	· Duly accomplished Vehicle Application Form (one form per vehicle) may be obtained from the concierge or Admin office.

· Copy of vehicle’s Official Receipt (OR) and Registration Certificate (CR)


	· Copy of updated and valid vehicle’s Official Receipt (OR).

	FEES
	Php250.00

(For additional stickers in excess of allotted parking slots)

	Php50.00


Please be advised that our security personnel are the only authorize person to install these car stickers. Deadline for securing the new stickers is until 31 April 2018. 
Thank you for your kind support.

THESS M. FLORES

Head, Property Manager













